EVALUATIONS

Residents will be evaluated by their preceptors after each clinical rotation.  These evaluations will be totaled and used as a component of the Resident Point System (see Point System Policy).

Each resident will meet with the Program Director two times per year in December/January and May/June.  These meetings are mandatory and will be scheduled by the Program Coordinator several weeks in advance and will take precedence over all other activities except for documented medical emergencies.  At the time of these evaluations, residents will read and sign the rotation evaluations and will discuss other aspects of the residency training with the Program Director.  This includes the surgical case log, the current status in the Resident Point System, the work hours report, research projects and future plans.  The evaluation meeting with the Program Director will last for one hour.  
Resident’s evaluations of their rotations, preceptors and junior residents will be completed after each rotation.  These evaluations must be returned to the Program Coordinator by the deadline date specified on the evaluation form.  Comments must be included on these forms.  In an effort to remain anonymous, resident’s comments will either be typed on the forms or sent in on separate sheets attached to the evaluation forms which will be transcribed onto the final evaluation form by the Program Coordinator.  Resident’s evaluations of the rotations and preceptors are extremely important in guiding future plans and decisions in the residency training program.
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